
‘The Olympic Truce and the United Nations’
    

The United Nations Association Westminster Branch
invites

to witness the

Presentation of Ambassadors’ Letters
In Support of the Olympic Truce

by

HE Mr Khaled Al-Duwaisan GCVO, Dean of the Court of St. James
in the presence of fellow Heads of Missions to London

Thursday 16 August 2012 at 4pm

Methodist Central Hall Westminster
Storey’s Gate, London SW1H 9NH

Location of the first meeting of the United Nations General Assembly, January 1946

RSVP 
Ms Cherelle Castor 				    Tel: 07852 103928
21 Britannia Close, Northolt UB5 6JY  	 Email: cherelle_castor@hotmail.co.uk


